From: registrar

Sent: i 8,2019 3:11 PM

To: W

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:23 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Changhyun Kang
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --



-- Comments --
Dear Sir/Madame,

Gas is one of necessary things that we rely on. Especially in winters and summers, We can't live without it. And Enbridge is the sole service provider.

| understand that the living expenses (including gas bills) go up every year.
However, most people's salaries don't get raised. Even if raised, it's not significantly raised enough to cover raised living expenses on a monthly basis.

Please take this fact into consideration before deciding to raise your fees.

Best Regards,
Changhyun Kang

-- Attachment --





